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Lausanne, 30 May 2023 
 
 
 
UEC Track Commission 
 
Dear President, Dear Friend, 
 
I am pleased to confirm your appointment as member of the UEC Track Commission following the 
meeting of the UEC Management Board held on the 23rd of May 2023. 
 
This appointment is valid until the day of the UEC Congress in 2025. 
 
The composition of the commission is as follows: 
 

President  Mr Jos SMETS (Belgium) 
 
Members Mrs Miriam WELTE (Germany) 

Mr Martin LOLLESGAARD (Denmark) 
Mr Gabriel MENDES (Portugal) 
Mr Radomir PAVLOVIC (Serbia) 
Mr Pascal SERGENT (France) 

 
I would like to congratulate you on your appointment and look forward to working with you in the near 
future. I am sure that your contribution to this Commission will be very positive and constructive for the 
development of track cycling in all emerging countries. 
 
With my best regards 
 
 
 
 
Enrico Della Casa 
 
 Copy to the UEC Track Commission President 
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